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From The Whyte House 
 Can you believe that we are already at the start of October? Time, once again, is moving too 

fast. Before we know it we will be at Thanksgiving, Christmas and the end of the year. Which is 

exactly what I wanted to talk about with this October article. In some ways we are in , what I 

would call, the calm before the storm. Some of you are saying, “Speak for yourself Ja we are 

smack dab in the middle of a busy season.” I'm sure you are but when I refer to the calm before 

the storm I am referring to November and December being the neck break pace to the end of the 

year. Which reminded me that October is the time for a breather, if we can take it, before we jump 

into all of the festivities that await us. I am reminded of a passage where Jesus and His disciples 

were ministering to the crowds and were very busy. Jesus tells them in the last part of Mark 6:31, 

“Come with me by yourselves to a quiet place and get some rest.” I love Jesus’ invitation to the 

disciples and to us. He recognized the crazy hectic life that these disciples were experiencing and 

He invited them to come by themselves to get rest. Sometimes we forget how good it feels to just 

be alone with just you and God. I would pray that over the next few weeks, leading up to 

November and December, that you would take Jesus up on His invitation to spend some time with 

Him in a quiet place for some rest. Just you and Him and let Him remind you of who’s you are. Let 

Him remind you that you are chosen and loved. Blessings on your October and blessings on your 

quiet rest with the creator of the universe. 

Ja 

Christian Church 



YOUTH GROUPS AT THE CAVE 

Middle School at 6:00 pm  

High School at 7:30 pm 

New sermon series with 

Pastor Ja Whyte begins in 

October!  Join us Sundays 

at 10:30 am for worship 

service and 9:30 am for 

Sunday School! 

Sunday School is held each  Sunday at 9:30 am 

PreK— 2nd grade meets on the mid level 

3rd—5th grade meets  in the basement 

Middle School & High School meet in the 2nd room off the Sanctuary 

Adult 1 meets in the 1st room off the sanctuary 

Adult 2 meets in the basement 



We invite you to join us! Moms Together is a 

casual get together and is for any mom who 

would like to connect with other moms!  

Childcare will be provided! 

Held at Oakley Christian Church  
200 East 4th street 

2nd & 4th Thursdays of the month 
9:30 am to 11:00 am 

 
Meeting dates will be: 

October 8 & 22 

November 12   

December 10 

Tuesdays at 10:00 am—held at the church 

NEW STUDY!!  Kingdom Woman by Tony Evans 

and Chrystal Evans Hurst! 

All ladies invited! 
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Oakley Christian Church; 

Thank you so very much for hosting a diaper and 

freezer meal shower for our family! This was such 

a wonderful blessing for our family. We look for-

ward to raising McKenna in the light of the Lord 

at OCC! 

Blessings,  The Kemps 

GO boxes to pack in will be in 

the foyer October 11th!  We 

will have a modified drop off 

due to COVID but we are STILL 

packing and collecting shoe-

boxes this year!  Shoebox Load-

ing day here at OCC will be 

Monday, November 23 in the 

afternoon, we need several 

helpers and we need MEN to do some of the box lifting!  If you can help, visit with Rhonda Abell! 

Congratulations to Britt and Corey Wilson on the 

birth of their son and to big sister Chloe! 

Conagher Lee Wilson 

September 11, 2020 

7 lbs. 13 oz | 19 inches 

They live at 602 Freeman, Oakley KS  67748 


